
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 3, 2017 
 
 
TO:  RFQ 17-238-000064 - Clearwater 2017 Continuous Forest Inventory Respondents: 
 
 
This letter is the Idaho Department of Lands (IDL) cancellation of RFQ No. 17-238-
000064 - Clearwater 2017 Continuous Forest Inventory.  The IDL determination to 
cancel this project is because the quoted prices received are above the anticipated 
budget for this project. The IDL does not intend to resolicit this project at this time.  If the 
IDL decides to re-solicit this project in the future we will ensure that you are included in 
the solicitation process. 
 
We thank you for your interest in doing business with the Idaho Department of Lands 
and hope that you will consider future opportunities.  
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 

 
 
Melinda Doan 
Senior Buyer 
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